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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about something you 
heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at 
Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit 
our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want to miss 
the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for the first time or 
are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue Connection Card in the 
seat pocket in front of you.  Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat. 
 

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your 
gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.  Online 
giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com                                                                            

Welcome announcements 

In order to make our services available online and in other locations, photography and video recordings may take place while 
you’re here at Crossroads.  Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image.  Thanks for your 
cooperation.                           

We wanted you to know that… 

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 
- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the            

Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Misplaced something?  If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items. 

 PS 92 (the ages 50+ ministry of Crossroads) invites you to mark your calendar now for our    
upcoming Spring Baked Potato Fellowship Dinner set for Saturday, May 19th, at the home 
of Orlin and Kelly Miller.  Games begin at 5:00 pm with dinner and sharing time to follow 
at about 6:00 pm.  We encourage you to invite a friend or neighbor to come with you for 
an enjoyable time of great food and Christian fellowship.  Questions? Contact Jim Carnes 
at (574) 952-5308. 

 Crossroads Invites You to Support World Vision’s 6k Walk/Run for Clean Water!  Join 
us on Saturday, May 19th, at 9:00 am at the Lions Shelter in Centennial Park as we partner 
with World Vision in this worldwide event to bring clean water to children in developing 
countries.  Registration is $50 for adults and $25 for those 18 and under. For free kids    
registration, email Diane Anderson at dianeandersonrentals@gmail. Please register    
under the Plymouth Host Site at www.teamworldvision.org/team/plymouth18.  So grab 
your small group, neighbors and friends and walk together, laugh together, sweat        
together and change the world for God together. 

 Don’t miss Love Week 2018!  Love Week is when our entire church intentionally serves 
our neighborhoods and communities and we want you to participate!  Love Week will take 
place July 7th - 15th.  Please make sure you put this in your calendars now so you are in 
town and able to participate in this all-church event! 

 You can request a copy of Pastor Scott’s ordination thesis and the audio file of his               
ordination council if you would like.  Please contact the church office at (574) 935-3833 
with your request.  

 Baptism Video - The video from our recent baptism services is now online for you to 
view.  This video contains the testimonies and baptisms only.  There is need to improve 
the light and audio for baptism but these are some powerful stories.   Go to                    
crossroadsefc.com and click on the baptism logo on the home page.  That will take you to 
the video.  

springhill day camp deadlines 

Camp Scholarships -  Today is the deadline to turn in your completed Camp Scholarship 
Applications!  If you need financial assistance to send your child to camp, please make sure 
to stop by the SpringHill Kiosk in the Connection Area to fill out an application.   

Camp Registration - The deadline to register your child for camp is Sunday, May 20th. 

CIT Application: If you’re a teen between the ages of 14 - 18 and are interested in serving as 
a Counselor in Training during camp, then make sure to submit your CIT Application!  
Applications can be picked up at the SpringHill Kiosk and can be turned in to Pastor Marc 
today.  You may also turn them in to the church office on Monday, the 14th, since there is no 
DIVE Youth tonight. 

marriage moment 

Roots anchor.  Roots give identity, belonging, and a heritage.  Healthy roots provide  
stability, security, and life. 
 
Without roots, we drift. 

When we understand and embrace the "in the beginning" roots of marriage, families 
live anchored, giving "purpose, order, and design" (Pastor Scott) to what our enemy 
relentlessly seeks to dismantle.  Spend time as a couple discussing: 

 Your roots, the good, the not so good, even the lack thereof, and how you plan to 
strengthen the good and, perhaps, put down some new roots. 

 How has the world and lifestyles of the popular culture crowded out the healthy, 
godly roots in your life, and how has your life and home been impacted? 

 How would your children define marriage from your example? 

 Graduation is in the air!  Crossroads’ students graduating from high school or college will 
be recognized on Sunday, June 3th. Please note, this year we’re doing things differently. 
To announce your open house at Crossroads, bring in your graduation open house         
invitation and put it up on our magnet board in the foyer. We’d love to have the open 
houses on display by May 27th in order for our Crossroads family to make plans to attend. 
If you have any questions, email Pastor Rich at rgamble@crossroads-efc.org. 












